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December 23, 2020 

 

Dear Pearl River School Community, 

 

Yesterday, we had two new positive cases of COVID-19 in the District: one staff member at PRHS and 

one staff member at Lincoln Ave School. After consultation with the Rockland County Department of 

Health (RCDOH), all staff that are required to quarantine as a result of these cases have been notified.  

We will continue to keep our school community informed regarding how this virus is impacting our 

schools.  

I know you join me in wishing our staff a quick and complete recovery. 

Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Marco F. Pochintesta 
 


